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On January 22, 1974, the first March for Life was held on the West Steps of the    
Capitol.  An estimated 20,000 pro-life Americans rallied that day on behalf of our      

unborn brothers and sisters.  That number has grown tremendously over the last 37 
years to an estimated 300,000 committed pro-life Americans who rallied and 

marched in 2010. 
 

More than 50 million children have been killed by abortion since 1973.  On January 24, 

2011, Dallas' Youth For Life will again be marching in Washington, D.C. on behalf of 
our unborn brothers and sisters - this time with our own Bishop Kevin Farrell!  
Youth are also encouraged to join in the Dallas Roe Memorial Mass and March for Life 
with our Bishops on the actual anniversary of Roe v. Wade on January 22, 2011 in 
downtown Dallas.  Space is limited for the DC Trip - don't delay! 

Upcoming Deadlines for YFL DC March for Life Trip 
 

Nov. 8:  Chaperone Applications Due (must be over 21 and Safe Environment-cleared through Jan. 25) 

Nov. 15:  Essay Contest and Early Registration Deadline - $225 deposit due. Save $25 on the trip cost!  

Nov. 22:  Final Registration Deadline - $250 deposit due (Non-refundable once airline tickets are 

purchased) 

Jan. 8:  Mandatory Chaperone Training and Chaperone/Youth/Parent Meeting  

Jan. 8:  Remaining Balance ($350) and Medical Forms Due 

January 22-25:  We are in D.C.! 

Questions? Contact Youth For Life Director Jacquelyn Smith at 972-416-9591 or youth@prolifedallas.org.  


